Dr. Osman, my apologies for the late reply on this, please see below the hyperlink that shows the FDA approval for the Tesla Max Tier 4 unit. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

From: JohnP@Rehaba.com [mailto:JohnP@Rehaba.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 1:38 PM
To: Tarek Khaleel <Tarek@allcareconsultants.com>
Subject: FDA 510K Info

Hello Tarek – Here is the link to the FDA website for Rehaba’s 510k info.

http://www.accessdata.fda.gov/scripts/cdrh/cfdocs/cfRL/rl.cfm?start_search=1&establishmentName=&regNum=&StateName=&CountryName=&RegistrationNumber=&OwnerOperatorNumber=10046973&OwnerOperatorName=&ProductCode=&DeviceName=&ProprietaryName=&establishmentType=&PAGENUM=10&SortColumn=

Anyone who has internet access can easily pull that up at any time. It’s not a difficult search.

Warmest Regards,

John Peterson, MBA
Rehaba Operations
775-830-2270 c. | efax 702-446-8397
JohnP@Rehaba.com 
440 Medical Drive, Suite 3 | Bountiful, UT 84010
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